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For the period April 1, 2023 – March 31, 2024 

KTXW (AM) 

This EEO Public File Report is filed in the Public File of KTXW. 

GLG Media LLC, licensee, is an Equal Opportunity Employer and has 
an “open application” policy.  We welcome anyone at any time during 
normal business hours to fill out an application for employment.  
Applications are available during regular business hours, 9:00AM to 
5:00PM, Monday through Friday, except Holidays.   

KTXW Offices and Studios are located at: 
314 E. Highland Mall Blvd 
Suite 250 
Austin, TX 78752 

KTXW also welcomes email employment inquiries.  Resumes, 
references and contact information may be sent to 
careers@thebridgeaustin.com 

KTXW has less than five full time employees and the FCC does not 
require the Station to prepare a full EEO Public File Report. 


